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I’m an 83-year old, bed-ridden paraplegic and in pain most of the time.  I am unable 

to go somewhere to vote.  Mail-in voting is very valuable to me.  If it were unavailable 

to me, I would not be able to vote.  There are others who would also be unable to 

vote whether it would be due to health or lack of transportation.  We live thirty miles 

from a precinct.  I feel my right to vote be taken away from me with this nonsense bill. 

It seems our state has much bigger problems than taking away our ability to vote.  My 

vote is to leave our vote-by-mail as it is. 


